I'have recently been made aware that the site of the M25 widening contractors is proposed to be made an
Enterprise Park.

I'must submit my objection to this as by LAW this site should have already been restored to its prior
greenbelt status.When I purchased my property in Great Warley 6 years ago I was assured that on
completion of the project it would be reinstated and any problem was therefore short term and would go
away.

Apart from the above it is essential that we protect our countryside enough has already been ruined.



